
Letters to City Council  

to restore West Granite Creek Park to car-free 

October 2024 
 

The mayor and council will soon vote on whether or not to restore West Granite Creek Park to 

car-free. Thank you for your help by sending a letter of support for our car-free park and trail! 

 

Email Subject line: Please restore West Granite Creek Park to car-free 

 

Start your letter with: 

 

• Dear Mayor and Council, 

 

• One clear sentence so they know what your letter is about, like:  

o Please restore West Granite Creek Park to car-free. 

o Please do not turn West Granite Creek Park into a paved parking lot. 

 

If that’s all the time you have, that will work great. 

 

If you have more time, elaborate with your personal experience. You can also find more specifics 

on the web page at: https://prescottbikeped.com/index.php/prescott-alt-trans-programs/west-

granite-creek-park-restoration including great examples of letters of support. 

 

Sign your letter with your full name and include your street address in Prescott so they will 

know that you are a Prescott resident. 

 

Send emails to: 

phil.goode@prescott-az.gov;  

connie.cantelme@prescott-az.gov;  

brandon.montoya@prescott-az.gov;  

eric.moore@prescott-az.gov;  

cathey.rusing@prescott-az.gov;  

lois.fruhwirth@prescott-az.gov;  

ted.gambogi@prescott-az.gov 

 

Note: if you would like a response, you will need to send your email individually to each 

councilmember. 

 

If you prefer to send hardcopies, including handwritten, send to: 

Mayor and Council 

201 N. Montezuma St.  

Prescott, AZ 86301 

 

Thank you so much for helping get the word to our City Council to restore our precious park to 

car-free! 
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